
WHYBA Meeting Minutes 
8/24/2022 

 

Attendees: Misse Toth, John Toth, Scott Bodenschatz, R.J. Sherman, Mike Amorosi, Matt Olsen, Joey Matarazzo, Ryan 
Lance, Marcus Ranalli 
 
Officially Called To Order:  Meeting started at 7:38pm 
 
Main Topics Discussed: Board Member Positions, Fields and Inventory, Fall Ball registration, Meetings/training/etc  
 
Public Comment:  
 
TJ Steven President’s Report:   
 
RJ Sherman Vice President’s Report:  

• Mandatory coaches meetings and trainings for next season 
• Coaches will take Rutgers class at their own convenience 
• Need to take inventory of what we have 

• Steinhardt has lime that needs to go to Mansfield 
 
Misse Toth Secretary’s Report:  

• Look into CPR class for coaches—locally 
• Look into use of Boro Park for next yrs season 

Marcus Ranalli Treasurer’s Report: 
• Books—Need $ amount of ballets before people came in minus sponsorship money, raffle, etc. 
• Has to reconcile 
• Still have 2 accts. PNC acct. has ~$14,000, but has money in petty cash to deposit still, other acct. has 

~$5,000 
 
Scott Bodenschatz Equipment Manager’s Report:  

• Comments about Fall ball (see next page) 
 
John Toth Field Manager’s Report:  

• Send email to Mansfield to OK work done on fields for the fall 
• Send message to John Ferry about Juniors using the fields for fall ball 

 
Scott Bartlett Safety Coordinator’s Report:  
 
Joey Matarazzo Umpire Coordinator’s Report:  

• Suggested more games be held not at Meadow Breeze 
• Easier to get umpires towards the middle of May 
• Doubleheaders are good for umpires 
• Commented on coaches needing to return umpire money, need a better system for next yr to pay umps 

 
Ryan Lance IT Report:  

• Will get registration up for Juniors for fall ball 
• Look into applying reimbursement in bulk for spring season registration/spring clean up participation 

 
John Sands Coaches Coordinator’s Report:  

• Chris Cannavo is owed $140 for the Allstars Umpire Money 
• Matt Penner (meeting with him this wk to get leftover umpire money $20 
• Pat Rock has leftover money (he might hand in $ at the meeting, if not I’ll meet him some other time) 
• Hunter Guiles handed me his leftover umpire money 

 



Jamie Carzima Uniform Coordinator’s Report:  
 
Mike Amorosi Player Agent’s Report: Nothing new to report  
 
Matt Olson Fundraising and Sponsorship’s Report: Nothing new to report  
 
Additional Comments: 

• Look to open early registration for discounted rate for Black Friday 

• Board Members who can vote on new board members coming in must have attended at least two of three meetings 
in July, Aug, Sept. 

• Need to look at the books, but possibility of raising the cost of registration next yr. 

• Fall ball—we have until Aug 28th to register the kids, first game Sept 10th; Ryan will turn on registration, 
set up like spring $155, District 20 for Juniors 12-14—no 15 yr olds, Scott to reach out to the coach tomor-
row, 11 kids just have to commit to playing, John will contact John Ferry for Meadow Breeze field use field 
D5, uniforms?? 

 
Calendar of Events: 
 
Sept 21st @7:30pm—Next Meeting 
September—Nominations of new board members 
October—Vote for board members 
November—New board starts 
 


